From the desk of .
DUANE KOENIG 1

9 June 1975

Dear Professor Falzone:

The editor of the American
Historical Review has asked me to
send him a short review of your
book by 1 September 1975. Publi-
cation of reviews takes about a

year.
(Zigurs, X
bubhi‘#(

Duane Koenig

PS: I am chairman again

of the Marraro prize committee
again this year. So far we have
had 5 entries. Closing date is
20 September for this year's

award of $500. Books must be by
Americans.



